
South Yarra Substation 
major works
The Department of Transport and Planning and Yarra Trams are building a new extension on the 
existing substation site at 2 Daly Street, South Yarra. This will upgrade the tram power supply 
system to ensure there is enough power to meet future local transport needs and the increased 
demands on the tram network. As part of our works to construct the new substation extension, 
we will undertake eight days of works from Sunday 29 September to Monday 7 October 2024.

When

9pm, Sunday 29 September to 5am, Monday 7 October 2024 (24-hour works).

Where

Works will take place within the South Yarra substation at 2 Daly Street, South Yarra.

Work

24-hour works will include:
– Disconnecting the incoming power.
– Modifying the existing equipment within the substation.
– Installing and commissioning new equipment within the substation.

Road

There will be no traffic impact for vehicles on Daly Street, South Yarra.

Noise/Dust

Mostly low-to-medium levels of noise during the works.

Trams

There will be service changes to tram routes 58 and 78 on Toorak Road and Chapel Street during 
the works. For more information, closer to the time of works, visit: yarratrams.com.au/service-
changes

OPEN

Businesses

Businesses located around the works area will be open and accessible during the works. 
Please continue to support local businesses during these essential tram works.

Pedestrians

Footpaths will be open. Temporary detours may be in place. 
Please follow signage around works and be aware of increased vehicle traffic in the area.
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For more information about the project visit yarratrams.com.au/projects 
or call 1800 800 007.
Authorised by the Department of Transport and Planning, 1 Spring Street, Melbourne.

More information

If your language isn’t listed visit 
ptv.vic.gov.au/languages or call 9321 5450.

9321 5454 9321 5441

9321 5444 9321 5445

9321 5443 9321 5442

9321 5449 9321 5446

9321 5440 9321 5447

For information in other languages:


